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February 3, 1999 

Ms. Judy Fassbender 
HSI Geotrans 
17 5 N. Corporate Drive 
Suite 100 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

SUBJECT: Approval of Remedial Design Report for the Better Brite Superfund site 
in De Pere, Wisconsin 

Dear Judy: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (the Department) has received the above­
referenced submittal dated January 14, 1999. Both the Department and the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5, have reviewed the final version of the Remedial 
Design Report for the Better Brite Superfund site in De Pere, Wisconsin. The agencies concur 
that the comments provided earlier to HSI Geotrans have been incorporated properly into this 
final document. Therefore, this letter serves as your approval of the final Design Report dated 
January 14, 1999. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me in Green Bay at (920) 492-5921. 

Sincerely, 

Keld Lauridsen 
Hydrogeologist 

·-----

Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: Jon Peterson, US EPA, 
Region 5, 77 West Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60604-3590 

Rich Boise, US EPA 
Region 5, 77 West Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60604-3590 

Gary Edelstein - RR/3 
Dick Kalnicky - RR/3 
Bruce Urben - NER 
Dave Hildreth - NER 
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